
 

Doyle Township Board Meeting 
Schoolcraft County 

Gulliver Mi. 
August 11, 2016 

 
In attendance: Supervisor Lynn Norton, Treasurer Sherry Hampton, Clerk Julie 
Norton, Trustee Debra Huebner, Trustee Russell Johnson, Twp. Maintenance 
person Glen Hansen, Gloria Hansen, Fire Chief Alan Schultz, and Vicki Johnson.  
 
Meeting called to order at 4:30pm by Supervisor Norton  
Bills, and last month’s minutes approved. Johnson 1st Huebner 2nd…. carried.  
 
Supervisor talked about F-65 form, a work in progress. 
  
Assessor Report received and sent to all board members and Board of Review 
Members.  
 
July Board of Review was on July 19th, 2016, the July Board of Review is for 
correction of errors. 
  
Clerk presented written report on General fund, Fire Account & Road account. 
 
Clerk reported everything went well with the Aug. primary election, as the 
election was review by the Schoolcraft Election Board. 
  
Clerk requested a meeting date change in October. Board agreed to October 
20th at 4:30.  
 
Treasurer reported on Tax account, Fire Account, General Fund, and Fire 
account.  
 
Treasurer also reported on tax season that is was in full swing, the Fire truck 
payment was made, which included a transfer from the general fund of 1125.00 
to cover the balance of the loan payment, with the balance from of the payment 
coming from Fire Truck Mileage account.  
 



Trustee Huebner reported on the hall rentals, sending the report to the 
Supervisor as part of the Agenda.  
 
Fire Chief Schultz reported 24 runs through July. Also thanked Gulliver Lake 
Association for their donation of $200 to the Fire Dept.  
 
Glen Hansen reported on working on new posts at the parks. The board also 
thanks Glen for taking the excess garden blocks to the cemetery where care 
taker Audrey Aydlott will use them to build a flower garden around the new 
cemetery sign.  
Board also thanks Audrey Aydlott for cleaning the cemetery fence, and making 
the Wood Cemetery look so nice.  
 
Old Business:  
 
Motion made be Clerk Norton to move forward on replacing the old wooden 
handi-cap ramp at the twp. hall with a new cement ramp, accepting the 
Rodger’s Cement Estimate 2nd made by Trustee Huebner. Motion carried.  
 
New Business;  
 
Correction made on Glen Hansen’s Medicare withdrawal for the month of May 
2016. The correction was made to this month check #5392 dated 8/11/2016 of 
$47.51, the calculation was made using the wrong Medicare percentage in May, 
this payback corrects that error.  
 
Senior Center Board has requested to speak at our October board meeting, 
notice will be sent to the Senior Board noting our change date, The Senior board 
will be discuss the mileage request on the Nov. ballot. 
  
With no further business to come before the board, Trustee Johnson made a 
motion to adjourn, 2nd By Trustee Huebner. Motion carried.  
 
 
Julie Norton Doyle Twp. Clerk. 


